
WE PRAY 

     For those who are ill, including:  Sandy Albert,  Cindy 
Augustine, Ellen R. Barbieri, Peter Benjamin, Frank 
Booth, Nelly Carillon, Debbie Coangelo, Teresa Cogan, 
Caryn Colombo, Conall Crean, Bernier De Comes, 
Melania DiDomizio, David DiPietro, Mary Ann Dolan, 
Marlene Dufort, Mark Elliott, Mary Elizabeth Fraioli, 
Marty Gary, Jana Geyer, Robert Glickman, Alessandria 
Glickman, Eleanor Gordon, Patricia Haworth, Kerry He-
garty, Robert Heyde, Harvey and Mary Humphrey, Carol 
Hrabsky, Maureen Kohler, Fred Kriegel, Dorothy & Dave 
Lakso, Zachary Lawrence, Lori Lamberti, Mary Lou 
Mannix, Martin Martinez, Bob Morris, Calum Murray, 
Elizabeth Murray, Patricia Clifford Newman, Doris 
Nogueira, Scotty Norton, Doris O’Toole, Jack Pastor, 
Adriana Patino, AnnMarie Shower,  Susan Testa, An-
nette Treacy, Joan Troccoli,  Rosemary Walsh, Nicholas 
James Walsh, Missy Wey, Mary Williams, and Billy Zar-
cone.   
     We also  pray for all those intentions in our Book of 
Prayer in the vestibule of the church.  

May all find healing and comfort in Jesus Christ. 

PARISH STEWARDSHIP 
     We are grateful to all who contribute so generously 
each week.  We do recommend that you use parish enve-
lopes or WeShare.  Please call the rectory for details or to 
register.                          

Total Collection Last Week—$6,688.00 
          Total ParishPay was $4,500.00 
         Total Collection — $11,188.00 

       Attendance Last weekend was 823 
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NOTE FROM THE PASTOR: 

 “In the sight of the angels I will sing your praises, Lord” 
Psalm 138 

Past˛ʞÙʟ Nᴉʍ 
 

THE  PRAYER OF PRAISE 
     One form of prayer that may help make the presence 
of the Risen Savior more real in your life and give you a 
reassuring sense of being supported and surrounded by 
God’s loving providence, is the Prayer of Praise. It can 
bring you great peace and joy. This simple form of prayer 
consists of thanking and of praising God for everything 
whatever in your life. Its basis is the belief that nothing 
happens in your life that is not, or at least cannot be 
turned to God’s glory—absolutely nothing, not even your 
sins—not even the murder of Jesus Christ. 
     When you have repented, you can praise God even for 
your sins because he will draw great good from them. 
Saint Paul encourages his disciples the Romans as follows, 
“Where sin increased, grace overflowed all the more.” 
Again, he said, “What then shall we say? Shall we persist 
in sin that grace may abound? Of course not” (Rom 5:20; 
6:1). But having given thanks to God for your sins and his 
deliverance from them, you can learn to praise God for 
them. Peter surely repented his denial of Jesus and the 
fact that he was too weak to be a source of support to 
Jesus on his way to Calvary. 
     Too often people carry a lifelong burden of guilt in their 
hearts for sins they have committed. Even when con-
vinced of God’s forgiveness, many are unable to shake off 
their feeling of guilt. If you can express heartfelt thanks 
and praise to God for having sinned, you may feel that all 
is well, that all is in God’s hands, and that our labors will 
be fruitful as a result. 
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       †   MASS INTENTIONS 

Week of February 11th – February 17th 

Monday, February 11th 
    9:00 am Alyson King Aurelio (Healing) 
  
Tuesday, February 12th 
    9:00 am Irene Van Eyck 
    
  Wednesday, February 13th       
    9:00 pm Sarah & John Treacy  
 

Thursday, February 14th 
    9:00 pm Alumni Camp St. Joseph & David O’Sullivan 
 

Friday, February 15th 
    9:00 am Helen Crossin Kittle 
 

Saturday February 16th 
    9:00 am Rose Leghorn 
    5:00 pm John & Mary McGoey 
 

Sunday, February 17th 
    9:00 am Martin Waters 
    10:30 am Giuliana Cavalli 
    12:00 pm Nora & Jeremiah Bunyan 
   5:00 pm Julie Schroder (Healing) 



LIKE US ON FACEBOOK  
WWW.FACEBOOK.COM/STAUGUSTINELARCHMONT 

SMALL GROUP  
SCRIPTURE STUDIES 

     Join a small group of 8—10 people to study the Gospel 
of Luke or another book of the Bible. Quality materials are 
provided along with a facilitator in order to help us focus 
our minds and hearts on Jesus’ story. Learn together to 
live his teachings. Contact us to let us know your availabil-
ity whether during the week or only on weekends: Call 
914-720-4859 or email Ldoyle@staugustineny.org. 

ST. AUGUSTINE CYO  
PROGRAM 

     The parish is actively seeking a new leader-
ship team for our CYO basketball program for the up-
coming 2019-20 season & beyond. The program requires 
assistance for the 2nd—4th grade program as well as for 
the 5th—12th grade program. Interested parishioners can 
contact Ann Betkowski (abetkowski@staugustineny.org) 
or Mark McNally (mcnally318@gmail.com) for more info. 

2018 TAX FORMS 
     If you would like a copy of your 2018 dona-

tions to St Augustine Church for tax purposes, please con-
tact the rectory at 914-834-1220 or email abetkow-
ski@staugustineny.org and a copy will  be mailed to your 
home. 
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THE CARDINAL’S ANNUAL  
STEWARDSHIP APPEAL 

     Last year, our parish participated in the Renew + Re-
build Campaign which helped our parish raise funds for 
necessary capital needs. As you may know, the Cardi-
nal’s Annual Stewardship Appeal was a part of that cam-
paign for one year. 
     Letters for the 2019 Appeal have been sent. Your par-
ticipation in the 2019 Cardinal’s Annual Stewardship Ap-
peal helps sustain a variety of programs that reach out 
to more than 2.8 million Catholics in our archdiocese. 
The majority of the funds this year will now go directly 
back to parishes to ensure our parishes can keep 
providing a faith home to tens of thousands of Catho-
lics. 
     To learn more and to hear from those directly impact-
ed by the Cardinal’s Appeal, go to 
www.cardinalsappeal.org. 
     The goal for St. Augustine for 2019 is $134,500. 
Please prayerfully consider your participation. 

    Thank you for your generosity and support.  

SECOND COLLECTION 
PETER’S PENCE FEB 10th 

     Today is the Peter’s Pence Collection, a worldwide 
collection that supports the charitable works of Pope 
Francis. Funds from this collection help victims of war, 
oppression, and natural disasters. Take this opportunity 
to join with Pope Francis and be a witness of charity to 
our suffering brothers and sisters. Please be generous 
today. For more  information, visit www.usccb.org/

REDIRECT CHRISTMAS 
     Thank you very much for your generosity and 
support of the St. Augustine ReDirect Christmas 

program. A total of $29,530 was donated to be given to 
The One Acre Fund and the Fuller Center for Housing, 
Greater New York. Both organizations are very grateful 
for your donations and it will help each to continue their 
good works locally as well as globally. 

ALTAR SERVERS NEEDED! 
     We are looking for responsible and reliable 
altar servers for the Ministry of Acolyte. Must be 

flexible to serve at various Masses a few times each 
month. We are looking to grow our Altar Server Minis-
try. 
     Requirements: Must be in 3rd grade or higher. Train-
ing will be required. See Deacon Bob or call him at the 
rectory or email abetkowski@staugustineny.org for 
more information. Training times will be customized to 
the candidates availability. This is a wonderful oppor-
tunity for your child to grow in faith and maturity. 

THANK YOU PACK 33 

     Many members of Cub Scout Pack 33 collect-
ed  several car loads of non perishable food for the 2019 
Scouting for Food Drive. The non-perishable food was 
collected from Stop and Shop to St. Augustine to New Ro-
chelle Hope Food Pantry. Special thanks to everyone for 
organizing and collecting the donations as well as to Stop 
and Shop, all the Scouts, and those who donated food for 
once again making this community service effort a re-
sounding success. Thank you. 

CONGRATULATIONS 
     Congratulations to Celia and Thomas McEvoy 
who celebrate their 68th Wedding Anniversary. 

They will be honored by Cardinal Dolan as a result of the 
search for the annual Longest Married Couple search in 
the Archdiocese of New York in connection with World 
Marriage Day February 10th.  All God’s Blessings! 



MOVING? NEW TO THE PARISH? 
     Our warmest welcome to all who worship with our 
parish family, whether long-time residents or newly ar-
rived in the parish.  If you are not registered, or need to 
update our records, please complete this form and place 
it in the collection basket or mail it to the rectory or regis-
ter by visiting the Parish website at 
www.staugustineny.org/register.   
 

 

NAME________________________________________  

 

 

ADDRESS_____________________________________ 
 

 

CITY/STATE__________________TEL______________ 

 

 

EMAIL  _______________________________________ 

JOIN FORMED.ORG 
     Not on FORMED yet? Go to StAugNY.formed.org 
and click on wŜƎƛǎǘŜǊΦ Then enter your name, email 

address and your own password. You are now ready to 
enjoy the free parish subscription provided by the Archdi-
ocese of NY. Enjoy 24/7 access to over 300 Catholic online 
programs, 99+ movies, 101+ audios, and 98+ EBooks. To-
morrow we celebrate Our Lady of Lourdes. Watch: .ŜǊƴŀπ
ŘŜǧŜΥ tǊƛƴŎŜǎǎ ƻŦ [ƻǳǊŘŜǎΦ .ŜǊƴŀŘŜǧŜΣ ¢ƘŜ tŀǎǎƛƻƴ ƻŦ .ŜǊπ
ƴŀŘŜǧŜΣ ƻǊ [ƻǳǊŘŜǎΥ ! {ǘǳŘȅ ƻŦ CŀƛǘƘΣ {ŎƛŜƴŎŜ ϧ aƛǊŀŎƭŜǎ. 
You can also listen to : {ǘΦ .ŜǊƴŀŘŜǧŜ ƻŦ [ƻǳǊŘŜǎ. 

WESHARE—ONLINE GIVING 
     Thank you to those of you who have already signed 
up to support our parish family online through 
WeShare. 
     WeShare gives parishioners the opportunity to sign up 
for automatic monthly or weekly giving using your check-
ing, savings or credit card/debit card. You can also elect 
automatic Christmas and Easter donations as well as sec-
ond collections. WeShare will also send you financial re-
ports for tax purposes and you can view your account 
securely at any time. 
     Dƻ DǊŜŜƴ ŀƴŘ {ŀǾŜ DǊŜŜƴΗ .ȅ ǳǎƛƴƎ ²Ŝ{ƘŀǊŜΣ ŜƭŜŎπ
ǘǊƻƴƛŎ ƎƛǾƛƴƎΣ ǿŜ ǳǎŜ ƭŜǎǎ ǇŀǇŜǊ ŀƴŘ ǎŀǾŜ  ŀǎ ǿŜƭƭ ŀǎ ǎŀǾπ
ƛƴƎ ƻƴ ǘƘŜ ƛƴŎǊŜŀǎƛƴƎ Ŏƻǎǘǎ ƻŦ ǇƻǎǘŀƎŜ ǘƻ Ƴŀƛƭ ŜƴǾŜƭƻǇŜǎ. 
          Visit the web site www.staugustineny.org, click on 
the Stewardship tab, choose WeShare to set up your 
safe and secure account. If you have any questions 
please call the rectory office, 914-834-1220. Please 
prayerfully consider giving to our parish 
community online. Thank you for your con-
tinued support and generosity to St. Augus-
tine Parish. 

              The items requested for January 
SOUP, PASTA & CEREAL 

         Donations of food can be left in the  
baskets at the front & side entrances to the 

church during the day and especially 
brought by the children during  

every 10:30 am Sunday Mass.  
Thank you for your continued generosity 

MONTHLY DIVORCE  
SUPPORT GROUP 

     The next meeting of the St Augustine Parish 
Monthly Divorce Support Group is Tuesday, February 
19th. The group will meet the third Tuesday of every 
month at 7:15 pm in the Back Stage Room of Kenny Hall. 
All who are divorced and or separated are invited to 
come. The topic will center around anger. Please call 914-
834-1220 or email abetkowski@staugustineny.org to reg-
ister or for any  questions. 

EMMAUS RETREAT 
     Emmaus is a weekend long retreat where men gather 
to explore and deepen their Faith and religion, experience 
God in a personal way and grow in their spiritual life. 
     Any man who wishes to explore his Faith, pray, and 
consider the bigger questions in life is welcome to attend. 
Check in is at 5:45 pm on Friday February 22nd and the 
retreat continues until Sunday, February 24th at 5:00 pm 
with Mass. The retreat will take place at Don Bosco Re-
treat Center, 174 Filors Lane, Stony Point, NY.  
     For more information please contact, Em-
maus.sm.men@gmail.com or Juan Pablo Vivas—203-832-
9780 or Gaston Sirito—347-988-4440. 

BASKETBALL CAMP 
     Boys and Girls ages 6—14. Register online at 
www.conroybasketballcamp.com. Teaching the 
basics: dribbling, shooting, passing and defense. 

February 18th—22nd. 8:45 am—4:00 pm. Holy Trinity 
Church, New Rochelle. Any questions, please call Coach 
Conroy at 914-980-0820. 

FOOD PANTRY 
     Thank you to all who continue to support the 
Food Pantry. The need continues to grow for 

families in need in our area. Your donation of food 
brings much needed nourishment. If each family brought 
even one non-perishable item to church each week and 
let your kids place it in the food baskets, it would make a 
big difference in the lives of our neighbors.  

http://www.staugustineny.org/register

